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T i Y Dear Dr. Ludlan:
Neurology : %
Seymour Gendelman, M.D. ; In response to your inquiry regarding HTLVIII
Vocaiiast Gt infectivity Precautions, at the PTeésent time there
=t 3 are no special steps being taken at our institution
Social Services regarding antibody positive patients for the following
Genetic Counseling reasons:
Fotaare, g 1. the test is not licensed at this
i e time, nor are its findings conclusive
Home Care Program i
2. 85% of al1l hemophilia patients are
antibody positive
y
= 3. there is no pProven relationship be-
~~ tween the antibody and antigen.

However, You may be interested to know that
Dr. Elaine Eyster of the Hershey Medical Center in

addition, the technicians in her clinic wear gloves.
I hope you will find this information helpful.

Very truly yvours
GRO-C

Louis M “ATedort, M.D.
Director

LMA /mch

Margaret W. Hil artner, M.D., Director, Cornell University Medical Center Program. Affiliated with the National Hemophilia Foundation,
. : An International Hemophilia Training Center of the V%rld Federation of Hemophilia.
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